

# NORTH SHORE BRIDGE CLUB (INC)

39 Killarney Street, Takapuna • PO Box 33607, Takapuna, Auckland 0740 Tel: 09 489 6099 • Email: nshorebridge@gmail.com • www.nsbc.org.nz

## **NEWSLETTER 11 MAY 2022**





Dear Members

### Social Sunday 15 May

Play begins at 1pm with drinks and nibbles to follow. Sign up sheet is on the clubroom wall – one column for those that have partners and one for those who would like us to organise a partner. Alternatively, call Mandy on 021 177 3743. This will be a fun afternoon of Bridge and we would welcome some of our newer members to come along and join in.

### **Covid Update**

A few of our members have had Covid. They have all immediately contacted their partners and fortunately, in every case their partner has not contracted it. Same precautions still apply – if you have any symptoms stay home and have a RAT test. If a household contact is positive, please follow the guidelines, isolate and test. The wearing of masks at the club is optional.

The Committee constantly monitors the ventilation and air circulation in the club room. Don't forget – if you feel the cold, bring a cardigan! Also, please be considerate to fellow members by staying away when you have winter coughs and colds.

### Matariki Day Friday 24 June

We will replace the regular Friday session with a Social Session on our new public holiday, Matariki Day. All welcome – a fun session of Bridge followed by drinks and nibbles. Play will begin at 1pm. Poster and sign-up sheet will go up on the wall closer to the time.

### **Club Sessions**

Our Social Sessions on Monday morning, Wednesday morning and Thursday night continue to grow. It was great to have 14 full tables today. We would love to see more of you coming to some of the other sessions as well. If you need a partner have a look on Page 1 of your yellow Programme Book to see who the Partner Arrangers are and come and try out another session or two.

### **Restricted 8B Tournament Saturday 9 July**

This tournament is proudly sponsored by Shore Travel, Milford. Generous prizes in all divisions. The only restriction is that no two open players can play together.

Enjoy your Bridge!

Kind regards, Ilona West & NSBC Committee